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bA'C Carolina Power & Light Company
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FILE: NG-3513(B) SERIAL: GD-79-3064

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1&2
LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324
RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-25

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to your letter of November 2,1979, transmitting IE
Bulletin 79-25, Carolina Power & Light Company is submitting the
following information:

Westinghouse type BFD relays are not being used at the Brunswick
Steam Electric Plant, nor are they being maintained in stores for use
as spares.

We trust that this information satisfies the request of
IE Bulletin 79-25.

Yours very truly,

/

B. J. Furr
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
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cc: Mr. N. C. Moseley
4 }Qh

7912310 @ k_ sy.w, - .-w..,

411 Fayetteville Street * P. O. Box 1551 e Raleigh. N C. 27602
L>o P *( 3 47, N L'V


